
Dear Reader, 
 
I am a resident of 242 Road, raising a young family directly across from the subject property.  I, along 
with my family and neighbours, oppose the proposed rezoning of 6414 Airport Road to permit 
manufacturing of wood pellets, composting and storage of wood shavings.   
 
The existing operation is already an issue with loose sawdust and wood shavings collecting on the road 
and ditches, on our roof and gutters, coating our vehicles, collecting in our yard, driveway and inside of 
our home.  The air quality, due to the dust and wood particles, is poor enough to make outdoor activity 
impossible without eye and lung irritation when the wind is blowing.  Our family and neighbours have 
brought their concerns to the attention of the current land owners who have shown very little effort in 
resolving the issue, containing the existing materials or acknowledging concerns.       
 
Please register my concern. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Tina Thompson 
6389 242 Road 
250-262-5489 
 
 


